
New Directives from         
Dutchess County as of 

April 9, 2020
From County Executive Marc Molinaro, “The next 7-10 days are critical. We know 
we are behind NYC by that amount of time so we expect an explosive number of 
Covid-19 cases before we hit the other side of the curve. Please adhere to our new 
guidelines and STAY SAFE”:

1. Individuals should WEAR A FACE COVERING when outside

2. STAY HOME for the next ten days 

3. LIMIT SHOPPING to 1 x per week only

4. If a Parking Lot is crowded when you pull in, GO HOME
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